Dear Juniors,

The Governor's Scholars Program strives to enhance Kentucky's next generation of civic and economic leaders. The program provides academic and personal growth through the balance of a strong liberal arts program with a full co-curricular and residential life experience. Students must complete an **application** and compete with others from across the state. Watch this quick video for more information. https://vimeo.com/180438588

In order to qualify for Governor's Scholar, you must **take the PSAT on October 26, 2022**. This test will be given at school on that day. The test costs \$17. You will need to pay Mrs. Capo when signing up for the test. Students who are on fee waiver will need to see me to sign up for the test. Complete <a href="https://doi.org/10.1001/jhttps://d

Sincerely,

Mrs. Capo